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COMMERCIAL

IDEAL INSECTICIDE  AEROSOL / INSECTICIDE IDEAL  # V

PRESSURIZED SPRAY 

PRODUIT DE PULVERIZATION SOUS PRESSION 

PRODUCT OF USA / PRODUIT DES E.U.

WARNING / AVERTISSEMENT

EXPLOSIVE / EXPLOSIF 

FLAMMABLE / INFLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

GUARANTEE / GARANTIE

PYRETHRINS                      0.25% 
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN                   0.25% 

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, TECHNICAL             1.00% 
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE        1.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 22483.01 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

NO. D'ENR 22483.01 DE LA LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

GARDER HORS DE PORTEE DES ENFANTS 

REPLACE PROTECTIVE CAP WHEN NOT IN USE 

REPLACER LE CAPUCHON PROTECTEUR APRES USAGE

NET WEIGHT / POIDS NET   567g

WHITMIRE RESEARCH LABORATORIES, INC. 



3586 TREE COURT INDUSTRIAL BLVD. 
ST LOIUS, MO 
USA 63122

CANADIAN DISTRIBUTOR ELSCO COMPANY 
4330 WEST HILL AVE.  
MONTREAL, QUEBEC 

H4B 2S9

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

A heavy duty commercial formula insecticide for use in hospitals,
restaurants, food plants, supermarkets, motels, hotels,
utilities; may also be used in homes when applied by professional
Pest Control Technicians.

SPACE SPRAY:

Flying insects:  Flies, mosquitoes, gnats, wasps, small flying
moths, fruit flies.  Close all windows and doors and direct fog
upward at a rate of 1-3 seconds per 30 cu. m.  Disperse in all
location.  Keep area closed for 15 minutes.  Ventilate before
re-entering.  Mud dauber and wasps nests:  Spray mist directly on
insects and their nests.

CONTACT SPRAY:

Grain weevils, flour beetles, saw-toothed grain beetle. chocolate
moths, indian meal moth, carpet beetles, drug store beetles in
exposed adult and larvae stages:  Contact as many insects as
possible when treating infested areas such as cracks, crevices,
stored products, machinery and dark secluded areas.  For carpet
beetles, spot treat infested areas of carpet after testing a
small inconspicuous area of carpet for colourfastness, localized
areas of floors, baseboards and into cracks and under carpets
where these pests may be found.  Spray 10-20 seconds per 100 sq.
m of floor space.  Repeat treatment weekly or as insects appear.

FLEAS:  Close windows and doors, hold aerosol 1 m above floor and
direct fog toward floor and lower walls at rate of 10 seconds per
10 sq. m.  Make sure that all floor, sofa and chair surfaces and
animal quarters are contacted.  Repeat treatment after 7 days.



Cockroaches, spiders, ants, silverfish, crickets:  Hold aerosol
close to cracks and mist directly into them contacting as many
insects as possible.  Apply freely in all possible hiding places
and behind baseboards, sinks, cabinets, coffee makers, meter
boxes, manholes.  Repeat all treatments as necessary.  Insects
must be contacted by insecticide to be killed.

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:

Do not remain in treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation after
sealed areas have been treated.  Do not use on food.  Keep spray
at least 1 m from fabrics to avoid staining.  Remove pets, birds
and cover fish aquariums before spraying.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF
CHILDREN.  Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture.  Do not use
or store near heat or open flame.  Exposure to temperatures above
50 'C may cause bursting.  Never throw container into fire or
incinerator.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure. 
Dispose of empty container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

In meat and food processing plants and food serving
establishments, treat only when plant is not in operation. 
Remove or cover all food packaging materials and utensils and
cover all food processing surfaces before spraying.  After
treatment, wash all surfaces that may contact food and rinse
thoroughly with potable water before re-use.  Do not use in rooms
where milk is processed, handled, or stored.  Do not store or
spray near open flame or stove.

Avoid inhalation and skin contact.  Do not use in nurseries or
rooms where infants, ill or aged persons are confined.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  Flush contaminated eyes with plenty of
water and get medical attention.  If on skin flush with clean
water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  Wash
contaminated clothing before re-use.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe



conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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